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Thanks to everyone who helped make the Arts Festival of 2016 a roaring success! 
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     April has certainly been a much calmer month than the first three months of 2016.  However, this has al-

lowed many of our members to catch our collective breath and regroup.  But we are also sad to have bid fare-

well to many of our winter guests already, and truly look forward to seeing you again next winter.  We heard 

from many of them that they already miss our Jekyll Island weather as they returned home to the white stuff (s

-n-o-w) on the ground, or hail the size of golf to softball size, or even flooding rains!  Wherever you are, stay 

safe! 

 

     Do you recall 1966?  What were you doing that year that was of importance?  In 1966, there were big do-

ings on Jekyll Island, as the original organizational meeting of the Jekyll Island Arts Association took place 

November 27.  Several of us have been reacquainting ourselves with our organizational history and it is fasci-

nating. 

 

     For example, Goodyear Cottage history reveals at a Jekyll Island Authority Meeting held Dec. 17, 1973, 

the Jekyll Island Authority voted to authorize a lease of Goodyear Cottage to what was then known as the 

“Center for Creative Arts”, and on February 11, 1974, the Cottage was declared “ready for occupancy”.  With 

the newly incorporated name in 1966, the lease was established between JIA and JIAA, a partnership that has 

endured and strengthened over more than 50 years!  2016 is our fiftieth year in existence as Jekyll Island Arts 

Association and we are working on ideas to celebrate our “golden anniversary.”   

 

     What do you remember from the early years?  Let us hear your memories and recollections.  You can ei-

ther write them down and drop them off at Goodyear, mail them to us at our PO Box 13201, Jekyll Island, GA  

31527, or email them to us at JekyllArtists@gmail.com.  We would love to hear from you! 

 

     Speaking of hearing from you, look at the Programs article elsewhere in this issue for a report on the Pro-

gram Survey we did.  Thank you to everyone who shared their opinions with us.  The Survey is now closed, 

but we’re still interested in what you think, so if you did not have an opportunity to respond, you can drop us 

a line at jiaaboard@gmail.com and we’ll be glad to hear from you. 

 

     Have a wonderful Spring, and hope to hear from you! 

aŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇ bŜǿǎΧ 
/ǊŀƛƎ tŀǧŜǊǎƻƴ 

As you know we are in a new membership year, effective April 1, 2016.  Our thanks go out to all those 

members who renewed their dues as well as to all of our new members...thanks for joining.    

 

If you are not sure if your dues have been renewed you can log onto the Members Only Homepage on the 

JIAA Website.  If your dues have NOT been paid you will see a flashing “Pay My Dues” message.  If you 

need assistance in Logging in please contact me at webmaster@jekyllartsassociation.org.    You can also 

have the volunteer at the desk at Goodyear look for your name in the Member Directory on the Members 

Only Homepage, if your name is not listed, your dues have not been paid.   

  

     Dues ($30 per person) can be paid in a number of different ways: 

 ·Use the “Pay My Dues” function in the Members Only Homepage where you can pay either using Pay

  Pal or a major credit card.  

 ·Drop off your dues payment at Goodyear Cottage (you can use cash, check or credit card) 

 ·Mail a check for your dues to JIAA, PO Box 13201, Jekyll Island, GA 31527 

mailto:JekyllArtists@gmail.com.
mailto:jiaaboard@gmail.com
mailto:webmaster@jekyllartsassociation.org
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JIAA Members, 

 

Thank you very much for responding to our survey concerning programs and presentations. Due to technical 

difficulties, the survey is closed now, but we want to hear from you if you have not had an opportunity to take 

the survey.  You can email us at jekyllartists@gmail.com to give us your thoughts.  Your comments and input 

are most helpful in moving forward, keeping your best interests at hand. 

 Conclusions from the survey: 

 1.      A dinner will be held when the winter guests are able to attend during the first quarter next year, after 

the Merry Artists event, on an evening when there are no classes conflicts, and before the rush of the Arts Fes-

tival 2017. Exact place and time to be determined.  We were surprised to learn how many of our winter guests 

had no idea about the ”year end” event as it has been held for several years at the Great Dunes Park and was 

always sent out via notifications to all members.  We will do what  we can to communicate to all members 

about this event when we have a firm date in 2017. 

 2.      There was basically no interest in a luncheon event 

 3.      All future programs or presentations should center around  the world of art.  These will include speakers, 

lectures, demonstrations, musical performances, readings, etc. 

 4.      Addressing the need for a larger venue, because our past two programs were so successful, we out grew 

our space and had standing room only… It would seem pretty obvious the way to correct that issue would be 

to go to a bigger place.  There are numerous other options available, however, the costs are prohibitive. The 

JIUMC charges JIAA less than $50 for the use of their hall, which includes table, chairs and a kitchen.  Other 

facilities that would accommodate our needs, begin at the cost of $500 and go up from there.  JIAA  programs 

are part of our outreach to our membership and community, promoting the arts, and will continue to do so, but 

we need to be fiscally responsible, too. 

 Having that said, our next...event will be: 

 
 

JEKYLL ISLAND UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 

Wednesday,  May 18, 2016   6:30 p.m. 

Movie night – popcorn for all!! 

''Tim's Vermeer" 

 

An inventor attempts to solve one of the greatest mysteries in all art: How did Dutch master, Johannes        

Vermeer manage to paint so photo-realistically 150 years before the invention of photography? 

See you there 

  

Thank you again, 
 

Susie Corbett 

Vice President 

WŜƪȅƭƭ LǎƭŀƴŘ !Ǌǘǎ !ǎǎƻŎƛŀǝƻƴ 
tǊƻƎǊŀƳǎ ŀƴŘ tǊŜǎŜƴǘŀǝƻƴǎ - {ǳǊǾŜȅ wŜǎǳƭǘǎ 
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JIAA 2016 Arts Festival Update 

     The 2016 Jekyll Island Arts Festival was a big success!  The expanded footprint; the Jekyll Island Club  

Hotel food and beverage service; the entertainment tent and great music; and the beautifully displayed gallery 

are some of the most often raved about changes this year.  Success wouldn’t have been possible without the 

dedicated volunteers who donated their time to setting up tents, manning the gallery and the outside activities; 

talking with visitors and helping with youth activities.  We had a wonderful time and are looking forward to 

Festival 2017. 

 
     If you were not part of the festival this year, consider volunteering for something fun next year.  It can be as 

simple as working a 2-hour shift in the gallery or the bake sale tent.  We are also looking for people who 

would like to be more involved and take on a chairperson role.  Here are a few opportunities:   
 
 Runners Chairperson:  Runners are people who move artwork from the registration  

 area into the  gallery for others to display.  The Runners chair helps recruit runners and  

 oversees their  activities on Tuesday, registration day.   
 
 Judges Chairperson:  The Judges chair identifies judges for the various art categories,  

 recruits them,  provides JIAA expectations, and works with category chairmen and recorders.  

 The judges chair also  oversees the ribbons that are awarded by the judges.   

 
     To check out who won ribbons this year, follow this link to  

http://jekyllartsassociation.org then click on the 2016 JIAA Arts  

Festival judging results. 

 
     And finally, we are looking for an Official Festival Photogra-

pher to record the activities and the ribbon-winning artwork.  It 

seems that we have photos but we aren’t sure who belongs with 

which of the lovely artwork.   

 
     Please let us know if you are interested in any of the volunteer 

roles and in working with a great group of people on the 2017 Arts 

Festival. 

 
Dilys Jagger  mailto:dmj31527@yahoo.com 

 

Caryl Rice  mailto:carylrice@gmail.com 

 

Instructor, Pam Einboden, demonstrating the 

art of rag rug weaving in the students’ tent. 

 

http://jekyllartsassociation.org/
mailto:dmj31527@yahoo.com
mailto:carylrice@gmail.com


 

Artists Biography 

May 2016 Exhibition 

May 2016                                                                                                                                                                Page 5 

 http://jekyllartsassociation.org 



 

Page 6                                                                                                                                                                                      JIAA Newsletter 

Visit us on Facebook at Jekyll Island Arts Association 

Artists Biography 

May 2016 Exhibition 



 

May 2016                                                                                                                                                                Page 7 

 http://jekyllartsassociation.org 



 

Visit us on Facebook at Jekyll Island Arts Association 

Page 8                                                                                                                                                                         JIAA Newsletter 

                                                                                              

Greetings Artists,  

Jekyll Island Authority is excited to announce the Shrimp & 

Grits Poster Contest is back! We’re on the quest to find the 

community’s favorite artist’s interpretation of our beloved 

shrimp and grits festival.  The winning artist’s work will be 

featured as the official event poster and other festival mer-

chandise and receive $500 cash and complimentary prime art 

vendor space at the festival. I have attached the poster appli-

cation and contest rules or you may download and application 

from our website www.jekyllisland.com/shrimpgrits.  

 

Entry 
If you would like to be in the running for this honor, please complete the application and submit your original 

piece. Artwork may be hand-delivered or mailed to the Jekyll Island Authority at 100 James Road, Jekyll Is-

land, GA 31527. All art submissions must be by Monday, May 25th at 4 p.m. EDT. Any submissions received 

after this deadline will not be considered.  

   

Artwork Selection 
Three finalists will be chosen by the Jekyll Island Shrimp & Grits Festival Committee.  Once selected, all fi-

nalists’ art will be presented at select locations to be voted upon by the public.  

 

Public Voting   
Contest judging will take place June 1-July 1 at select community locations and online at Jekyll Island’s Face-

book page. Be sure to visit these locations to vote for your favorite design!  

Vote online: Jekyll Island website: www.jekyllisland.com/shrimpgrits 

Vote in-person:  

 Goodyear Cottage: 321 Riverview Drive Jekyll Island, GA 31527 

 The finalists’ artwork will be on display June 1-July 1; Monday-Friday: 12 noon-4 p.m. and Saturday-

 Sunday: 10 a.m.-4 p.m. 

 Hosted by the Jekyll Island Art Association 

  

 The Ritz Theatre: 1530 Newcastle Street Brunswick, GA 31520 

 The finalists’ artwork will be on display during each “First Friday” event in Historic Downtown    

 Brunswick June 3 & July 1, 5-8 p.m. 

 Hosted by the Golden Isles Arts & Humanities Association  

  

Winner Announcement  
August 1, 2016 

  

I encourage you to send this information to anyone you feel may benefit.  

Please contact me if you have any question.  

Thank you,  

Angela Robb 

Angela Robb Event Coordinator 

The Jekyll Island Authority 

Phone: 912.635.4121 | Cell: 912.580.9279 

Email: arobb@jekyllisland.com 

http://www.jekyllisland.com/shrimpgrits
http://www.jekyllisland.com/shrimpgrits

